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BSNLEU/528 (JE) 12.05.2020

To,

Shri Arvind Vadnerkar,
Director (HR), BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi - 110 001

Sir,

Sub: - Conveying the deep anquish of the aspirant candidates over the unjustified delay in holding the JE
LICE under 50% quota — requesting to hold the exam without further delay - reg.

Ref: - (i) BSNLEU letter no.BSNLEU/528(JE) dated 07.01.2019.
(ii) BSNLEU letter no.BSNLEU/528(JE) dated 03.06.2019.
(iii) BSNLEU letter no.BSNLEU/528(JE) dated 10.08.2019.
(iv) BSNLEU letter no.BSNLEU/528(JE) dated 13.12.2019.
(v) BSNLEU letter no.BSNLEU/528(JE) dated 05.02.2020.

We wish to express our deep anguish and resentment over the unjustified delay in holding the JE LICE under
50% quota, despite BSNLEU keeps knocking the doors of the Management incessantly.

Vide the letter number cited under reference (v) above, we have already given you an overview of the issue.
We have stated therein how the JE LICE under 50% quota, for the Recruitment Year 2017-18 was scheduled
to be held on 07.04.2019, as an “on-line” exam and also how the exam was subsequently postponed, based
on our demand to hold it as an “off-line” exam.

We have also made it clear in our letter that, the 37th meeting of the National Council, held on 20.11.2018,
has taken the decision to hold the said JE LICE as an “off-line” exam. However, ever since then, i.e., for the
past 1 % years, BSNLEU is repeatedly writing to the Director (HR), fervently requesting to hold the JE LICE
without further delay.

It is highly unfortunate that, the Corporate Office is dilly-dallying, without taking a decision to hold the
exam. The candidates who are aspiring to appear in this exam have got highly frustrated and demoralised,
since their only chance of becoming a JE through the LICE has become a distant dream.

Under these circumstances, we once again earnestly urge upon you to kindly look into the matter and to
ensure the holding of the JE LICE without further delay.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
[P. Abhimanyul]

General Secretary

Copy to: (1) Shri Saurabh Tyagi, Sr.GM(Estt.), BSNL C.0., Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001
(2) Ms. Samita Luthra, GM (Rectt.), BSNL CO., Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001



